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Thank you for your liaison statement: IETF PWE3 Working Group Last Call on draft-ietf-pwe3-

mpls-tp-gal-in-pw-00 “Using the Generic Associated Channel Label for Pseudowire in MPLS-TP". 

The Q10/15 experts have reviewed draft and have no comments. 

Q10/15 supports the publication of this draft as an RFC. 
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